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Joshua Torres
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jat133@gmail.com
Are you:

Against Topic
Comment

The proposed ban on firearms for civilians within 100 yards of a Charles County government building or property is
unconstitutional. This is in violation of our 2nd amendment to right to lawfully possess a fire arm. If it is acceptable
for officials to possess firearms w no restrictions the enforcement of this bill is not only unconstitutional but it is
hypocritical. | am a strongly against this bill.
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